Dear Mr. Relander:

I ordered the pics. Your letter was tremendously interesting. We have no pics of Red Hawk or Jim Billy. Suggest you write Dr. J.M. Cornelison, Pendleton.

We were able to get pics of burial because

I am right chummy with one Luke Cowapoo. The Round-Up has

two chiefs—— not chiefs of their tribes, but designated as OUR

chiefs and Luke is one of same and quite

amenable to persuasion; I cajoled him into introducing

photog to the noble red men of the reservation.

Mone pic two Indian ladies have turned their backs sternly,

on the picture taker. I love our Indians; they are good friends

of mine and the East Oregonian always tries to give them a fair

deal... like using pic of bride, sassiety page, as mentioned in enclosed editorial. By the way wish I had had YOUR fine dope on Jim when I rotten this.

Good luck to you.

Sincere ly

Elsie Fitzmaurin Acky

Charlotte Ka-ni-ne (charlotte Ka-ni-ne center), widow of the alte chief Jim Ka-ni-ne, last of the recognized Indian chiefs at the Umatilla reservation, mourns his passing at the funeral June 20. To the right is Josephine Brancho from daho. The Indians in the background beat tom-toms at last rites.

(Photos by Merle D. Gors, East Tregonian)